
Task Karate February 2022 Newsletter 
1501 St. Andrew St., Suite 206, La Crosse, WI 54603 

Phone 608-781-8275 E-mail taskkarate@gmail.com 
Visit our website http://www.taskkarateschool.com/  

Or facebook page https://www.facebook.com/pages/Task-Karate-School-La-
Crosse-Wisconsin/181603011868491 

Be my friend! https://www.facebook.com/randy.thomson.10 
Twitter @KarateTask 

 
Happy Valentine’s Day! 
At Task Karate we love our students and their families! Thank you so much for being a 
part of our school and our karate family. Make sure to let the people that are important to 
you know that you love them on Valentine’s Day, and every day! 

 
Snow Hike! Gold Star Event and Brown Belt Challenge! 
We will meet at the Hixon Forest (Lower) trailhead Saturday, 2/5/22 at 1:30 pm for our 
annual snow hike! We have a shorter hike to the “cave” which takes about 45 minutes, and 
a longer hike to the top, over to the lookout, and back, which takes about 2 hours! Be sure 
to dress warm.  
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Gear Bags 
We are placing the order for the gear bags soon! The cost is $55 for the bag, or $65 for the 
bag with monogrammed name! Please order by 2/7/22!  

 

Polar Plunge! 

Task Karate is a sponsor of the polar plunge. The plunge is a fund-raiser for Special 
Olympics! We are going to go jump in the river! The plunge is Saturday, 3/5/22. We are 
hosting a registration Wednesday, 3/2/22 at Task from 4 to 6:30 so you can turn in your 
pledges here! (Important to turn in ahead of time.) We are scheduled to plunge at noon. A 
bus will pick us up and take us to the plunge, as parking can be tough, and it’s really nice 
for us all to arrive at the same time! After the plunge we will come back to Task for hot 
chocolate, snacks and games! All kids have class at 10:30 that day. (No 11:30 class.) 



YMCA Tournament-Gold Star Event 
Sunday 3/27/22 at the Onalaska YMCA, competition begins at 12:30! We will be helping 
the students prepare for competition in classes between now and then. Let me know if you 
have any questions. You can find more information and register here!  You must register 
online by 3/20/22 https://www.laxymca.org/martial-arts-tournament/ 

 
Picture from the last in person Y tournament! 

 
Mr. Stokke received the “Good Sportsmanship” award! 
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Black Belt Testing! 
Please come cheer on Jacee as she tests for her black belt Saturday, 2/12/22 at 1:00 pm. 
Task Karate black belts, please attend and bring your sparring gear if you can! 
 

 
One Year at our Current Location! 
We are starting our second year at our new location! Thankful for all the new and “old” 
students.  

 



 

  
February Birthdays! 
7th Jacob Berg 
8th Joe Mattison 
9th Aleksander Terpstra 
12th Callie Christopherson 
15th Ryan Tschumper 
        Jacee Erickson 
25th Dave Ekern 
27th Stacy Kremmer 
28th Ann Yehle 
 
 

 
January Rank Promotions 
Gold Belt  
Greysen Oliver 
Emersen Oliver 
Jaxen Oliver 
 



 


